Samantha Peters

4/18/25

To the Maine Department of Marine Resources,

| am writing this letter to formally communicate that | will relinquish my LPAs (SPET323 and
SPET423) if Vertical Bay is granted its standard aquaculture lease located West of Hog
Island in Penobscot Bay. My LPAs are located within the boundaries of the proposed
standard lease.

Sincerely,

Samantha Peters
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